
From: Tracy A. Fish
To: Anthony, Shannon
Subject: Natis
Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 9:48:26 PM

Hi,

Not only was Natis restaurant already a historical place in the hearts of all those that ate there and to those who
became friends to all the great people that worked there for decades, but the building itself is a neighborhood
treasure!!
It has become a landmark when giving directions, or a good location to meet up with a friend.
The patio, the classic style of the main building, the wrought iron gates, and the adjoining spaces, perfect for small
businesses are worth saving!! Not everything has to be “new and shiny” and void of personality. I think this is a
building that should be saved for future generations. I just can’t bare any more 2 or 3 story, modern, cement and
metal condos going up, or a new age restaurant that serves mediocre health food to further chip away at the
wonderful, quirky charm and character that Ocean Beach and the Natis building has always bought to our
community.
Ocean Beach is a treasure, and the Natis building one of its jewels!

Kindest regards,
Tracy & Chris Fish
Residents for 59 years!

Sent from my adorable little iPhone!
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